
        

To:  Licensing and Standards Committee  

From:  Councillor Adam Vaughan  

Date:   January 21, 2011  

Subject: Reestablishment of the Toronto Pedestrian Committee   

Recommendations:  

That the Licensing and Standards Committee recommend to the Public Works and 
Infrastructure Committee:   

1. That City Council re-establish the Toronto Pedestrian Committee to give advice to 
Council, its Agencies, Boards and Commissions and other standing committees and 
sub-committees of Council, to ensure that the needs and perspectives of pedestrians 
are included in the development and administration of City Policy.      

Sincerely,      

Adam Vaughan 


